Brother Knights

Welcome back to the new Fraternal Year. There was an Executive Planning meeting, held Tuesday, Aug. 30th. The meeting was very well attended. The first general meeting was a busy one, with a lot accomplished.

As you may or may not know, Mike Zima is our New Grand Knight. Mike has indicated that things have changed for him since June, and he will need some help, particularly running meetings. This will be presented to the membership at our first meeting.

There are a number of videos, both training and informative, that might be of interest to you, for personal development. Visit the State or Supreme websites.

Meetings: We are able to get back to our normal meeting schedule for Executive Planning meetings which will be held at 7:00pm on the first Tuesday of each month, prior to the General Meetings.

Next General Meeting – Tues. October 4th – 7:30pm

Caledonia Fair Parking: We have been asked if we could do the parking again for the fair weekend. As it is a much-needed fund raiser, we accepted quickly. The dates will be Sept. 29th to Oct. 2nd. Please mark it on your planner, and consider signing up for a shift when contacted

Car Raffle: The on-line format will continue. Brother Alex will explain this to all members via email, and at the meeting. It will be a 50/50 draw with the winner getting 50% of what is collected. They hope to run this 4 times a year. Please read your State Bulletin for more information. Each council participating will receive a percentage of their sales for the quarter. The final draw for each Quarter is very substantial and the funds raised go to worthy projects.

Please consider purchasing your tickets by September 30th, to benefit our council.

Installation of Officers: This will take place at the end of the 10:30 mass this Sunday, Sept 11th

Parish Picnic: On Sunday, Sept, 18th a casual barbeque-picnic is being planned. It will be held after 10:30 mass. Come out and meet your fellow parishioners, enjoy some food, welcome Father Jerome back and bring the family. Details are being worked on at the moment, read this week's bulletin.

Please help save our environment - bring your own container for water!

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS:

Ron Kelly (24), Al Lickers (14), Larry McCormick (27), Adam Mendes (11), Dominic Panetta (21), Gary Parsons (27), Stephen Quinn (26)

Address or email changes. We are always attempting to update our contact list, so if you have a change of address, phone number or email please contact Alex Komarniski 905-765-4908 or komar1948@hotmail.com